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An Affirmative Action Equal Opportunity Employer  

July 30, 2013 
 
 
  
Paul Belmonte 
1138 Englewood Ave 
St. Paul, MN 55104     
 
Re: Order to Remove or Repair 1279 Mackubin Street  
 
Dear Mr. Belmonte: 
 
This is to confirm that on July 30, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended that the City Council order the building be removed 
within 15 days with no option for repair.  She also indicated that if there are personal belongings 
that you want, you need to get them out by September 6, 2013.  

 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, August 21, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to contest. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
  
cc: Steve Magner, (email) 
 Amy Spong (via email) 
 Christine Boulware (email) 
 Joe Yannarelly (email) 
 Vicki Sheffer (email) 

  


